
 

Dear Campers and Families:  
 

Welcome back! We are happy to announce that both Clara Barton Camp for girls and 
Camp Joslin for boys will be operating for 2025! Per our COVID-19 protocols, all 
campers are highly recommended to be vaccinated and staff will be required to 
be vaccinated prior to the start of camp. A COVID-19 booster is highly 
recommended for all staff. Choose one of our Day Camp Programs in MA, CT 
and NY, or our Resident Camp Programs (Clara Barton Camp, Camp Joslin, 
Vermont Overnight Camp). Space is limited so register early to secure your spot.  
 

 BACK IN 2025: Both Clara Barton Camp for Girls and Camp Joslin for Boys 
will be open for the first time since 2019! 

 DAY CAMPS: All Barton Day Camps AND Vermont Overnight Camp —
campers can bring one sibling or friend who does not have diabetes with 
them during these sessions. The sibling or friend will also pay a registration 
fee and discounted camp fee. Space is limited for siblings/friends, so please 
register early. 

 CLARA BARTON CAMP & CAMP JOSLIN: Returning for 2025, all Resident 
Camp Sessions—campers can bring one sibling or friend who does not have 
diabetes with them during these sessions. The sibling or friend will also pay a 
registration fee and discounted camp fee. Space is limited for 
siblings/friends, so please register early. 

 RAISING MONEY FOR YOUR CAMP FEE: We strongly encourage families 
to make every effort to independently raise the funds needed for your child to 
attend camp as campership funds will be limited. Some suggestions include: 

o Create an online fundraising page that you can share with family and 
friends at https://apps.bartoncenter.org/open-special-celebration-
fundraisers. Contributions are tax deductible to the extent allowed by 
law. 

o Ask for campership money for your birthday! 
o Request support from organizations in your community such as 

Lions Clubs, Kiwanis Clubs, Rotary Clubs, Masonic or Eastern Star 
Groups, Knights of Columbus, Legion Posts, V.F.W., 
Church/Religious Groups, Labor Unions, and Women’s Clubs. 

 REGISTRATION FEE: Applications must include the registration fee. 
Applications will not be processed without it. 

 BRIDGE WEEKENDS: Coming for consecutive sessions? Be sure to sign up 
for a bridge weekend!  

 

Our programs are designed to enhance the lives of children living with insulin-
dependent diabetes through education, recreation, and support activities. We are 
committed to providing a great diabetes camping experience for all our campers.  
 

You can register online at www.bartoncenter.org or by mailing the appropriate 
paper application, registration fee, and any supporting documentation to the 
administrative office. Complete applications are accepted on a first-come, first-
served basis, regardless of financial status.  
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 508-987-2056, Ext. 
2000 or via email – info@bartoncenter.org and a staff member will respond promptly!  

         
Sadie A. Vivenzio             
Executive Director  
 


